The General Manager
Northern Beaches Council

Planning Department

Re: Proposed modification to driveway under DA 2018/0449

It is proposed that the driveway be made one metre longer to allow for a more gentle
slope. The original plan shows a 15% gradient over a distance of some 3.2m but the
same gradient of 15% over 5.5m would better accommodate car entry and exit. The
driveway would then finish 1.5m from the northern boundary.

It is proposed to reduce the width of the driveway from 3.65m to 3.2m to more
comfortably fit on the site.

These changes would not affect any other elements be they building or otherwise on
the site and would be in accordance with the DA requirements.

Yours sincerely,

David and Mary Catchlove
0402 973 593

PS: We enclose an email sent to Stuart Delphin emphasising the urgency of this
situation. We urgently request that the modification may be granted as soon as

possible.




